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As People reported earlier this week, E! reality star and Girl
Next Door Holly Madison’s fairy tale has finally come true.
The former fiancée of Hugh Hefner married Pasquale Rotella —
“the man of my dreams,” according to Madison — on Tuesday at
Disneyland  before  150  guests,  including  costar  Bridget
Marquardt and Playboy model Lara Croft. The couple, who have
been dating since 2011 and welcomed daughter Rainbow Aurora in
March, got engaged in June when Rotella proposed with an 18-
carat yellow diamond ring atop a Ferris wheel.

What are some perks to getting married at Disneyland or Disney
World?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Many brides want to feel like Cinderella on their wedding day,
and getting married at Disneyland or Disney World can truly
make their big day perfect. If you’re considering getting
hitched  at  one  of  these  amusement  parks,  Cupid  has  three
reasons why it might be the right choice for you:

1. A wedding planner is included: Don’t want to stress about
planning your wedding? If you get married at a Disney theme
park, they do most of the planning for you. The music, the
decor, and the catering is all taken care of by the amazing
staff, so you can sit back and just enjoy this blissful time
in your life.

2. Your guests are sure to have fun: If you’re planning on
inviting littles ones to your celebration, Disney World or
Disneyland are perfect options to for a destination wedding
because it’s a fun place for kids and adults of all ages. The
children will be entertained, while the grown-ups will get to
relive their childhood.

3. It’ll make tying the know even more unforgettable: Getting
married at one of these amusement parks will give you memories
of a lifetime. After all, Disneyland and Disney World are two
of the happiest places on earth!

What are the perks of getting married at Disneyland or Disney
World? Share your thoughts below!


